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“Then Jesus said to his disciples: "Therefore I tell you, do not worry about your life, what 
you will eat; or about your body, what you will wear. Life is more than food, and the body 
more than clothes." - Luke 12:22-23

                                                     Parent Weekly Bulletin – October 23, 2019

                  

                 

All-School Mass:  There will be an All-School Mass held on Friday, November 1, 2019, at North 
Campus. Formal uniform is required.  The Mass will be held at 11:15 a.m. at Our Lady of Angels 
Church. All classes will be dismissed from North Campus at 12:00 p.m.  Extended Care will be 
offered. FR. Brown Campus (SC) students attending Extended Care will stay at North Campus. 

Awards Assembly:  The First Quarter Awards Assembly will be held on Tuesday, November 12th

for Fr. Brown Campus at 8:15 a.m. North Campus awards will be held at 2:00 p.m. 

Educational Sunday Mass: Educational Sunday mass will be held Sunday, November 3, 2019 at 
9:30 a.m. at Our Lady of Angels Church. K and 5th grade classes will be participating in the mass. 
All students are invited to attend in formal uniform. Those students who do attend will have Free 
Dress on Monday, November 4, 2019. Immediately following mass, we invite our students who 
would like to participate in taking a school group photo in front of our school. 

End of the 1  st   Quarter  : The end of the first quarter will be Friday, October 25th. Parent conferences 
will follow in early November. Please make sure that your children are working towards this goal.

Tuition Assistance Families:  Please
make  sure  that  you  understand  the
family  responsibility  for  receiving
tuition assistance. You are responsible
to  raise  an  additional  $300.00  this
school  year.  Your  contact  will  be
Mrs.  Maria  Osorio  (619)  517-9745.
You must set-up and get approval for
all fundraising activities.

14  th   Annual OLS walk-a-thon  :  Our
annual  walk-a-thon  was  held  on
Monday,  September 30th at Golden
Hills  Recreational  Center.
Remember  this  is  a  mandatory
fundraiser.   All  students  are
required  to  turn  in  a  minimum  of
$50.00 in pledges for this event. Ask
your  family  and  friends  to  help
support  this fundraiser. Thank you
to those parents who volunteered
and  donated  to  the  event.  Due
date for all pledge money is Friday,
October 25, 2019.

OLS School Year Calendar:  The 
calendar has been revised twice this
year. If there are events that come 
up that are not in the calendar, you 
will find it in the parent weekly. Also, 
calendar dates are subject to 
change. Thank you for your 
understanding. 

Parking at NC: Several parents have expressed concern about the parking situation at North 
Campus. There are parents that stop in the fire lane to drop off students. We ask that you do not 
park in that lane and pull into a designated spot. This will allow others to pull through and find a spot
to pick up. If anyone would like to volunteer to direct traffic before or after school, please contact Mr.
Bishop at 619-233-8888.

*****Parent Conference Slips: Parent Conferences are to be held on November 6 th and 7th. The
conference sign-up sheets were sent out last week. It is your responsibility to fill this out and get it
returned  by  Friday,  October  25th. Your  child/ren  will  not  receive  their  report  card/s  until  a
conference is held. The end of the 1st Quarter grading period will be on Friday, October 25th.

Family Friday:  We will be having our first Family Friday at FBC (SC) on Friday, November 15, 
2019 at 1:45 p.m.  We invite all families in grades K-3 to participate in this event. Refreshments will 
be provided.  

Picture Makeup: Picture Makeup Day will be Thursday, November 7, 2019. Please have your child 
wear formal uniform if you wish them to take a new picture.

Student Council “Coin Wars” Competition: The student council is holding a 
“coin wars” competition for the purpose of purchasing P.E. equipment for their 
classes. Only coins can be turned in. The winning class at each campus gets “free
dress” and lunch! The deadline for NC is Friday, October 25th, and FBC (SC) is 
Friday, November 1st. 

Santa Secret Shop:  We are happy to announce that OLS will be putting together
a Santa Secret Shop again this year! We are looking for volunteers to assist. If 
anyone is interested, please contact Ashley Ziegaus at (619) 316-5821. This is a 
great way to complete your service hours.

Emergency & Photo Release Forms: Please make sure all Emergency & Photo 
Release forms are returned to the office. Once all photo release forms are turned 
in, we can post approved pictures on the official OLS Facebook San Diego page 
as well as Instagram and other marketing opportunities. We must oblige if parents
wish to not have their child/ren posted. If you need another form, please stop by 
the main office. Thank you for your cooperation.

National Breast Cancer Foundation Wear Pink Day:  On Thursday, October
24th, students are asked to wear pink (purple or red) to support our efforts to raise
money for Breast Cancer research. The proceeds will go to support the National
Breast Cancer Foundation. Thank you for your support on this event. Donations
are $1.00.

“Go Out and Be a Kid for Others”
Please provide an opportunity for your
child to attend Mass this weekend. 

Fall Sports Weekly Schedule:

Varsity Football: 10/26/19

OLS vs. St. Rita   9:30 a.m. MDCHS

JV Football: 10/26/19

OLS vs. St. Pius X       10:30 a.m. MDCHS

Softball: 10/23/19

OLS vs. St. Rita 3:45 p.m.       Santa Sophia

Title 1 Form: The Title 1 form that went out, needs to be signed 
and returned. Thank you.

Veteran’s Day: There will be no school on Monday, November 11,
2019.  The  school  will  be  celebrating  Veteran’s  Day.  School
resumes on Tuesday, November 12, 2019.

Scholastic Book Fair: Our Scholastic Book Fair will be held from
November 1-8. Classes will be allowed to purchase books during
their class time, or when the book fair is open after school.  The
book fair will be open during parent conferences.

http://www.olssd.org/
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